
 

 

 

 

Seminar: Cyber Awareness on Financial Fraud and Social Media 

Threats 

 

Resource Person(s)/ (Keynote speaker): ACP Sanjay Kumar (SHO/ Cyber Police Station 
Shahdara Distt., Delhi) 

Date & Venue: 16th Nov. 2022, 11:00 AM; Seminar Hall, SLC 

Number of participants: 117 student participants & faculty members of commerce 
department.  

Sponsor/Collaborator: In collaboration with Delhi Police. 

COMMBLAZE- The Commerce Association of SLC, organized a seminar on the topic 
“Cyber Awareness on Financial Fraud and Social Media Threats” under the guidance of Dr. 
Kavita Arora, Convenor-the Commerce Association & Dr. Mukta Rohatgi, Teacher-in 
charge, Commerce Department. The principal objective of the seminar was to raise public 
awareness of the risks associated with social media and cybercrimes associated with financial 
fraud. 

The event started with Ganesh Vandana and lamp lighting by the guest of honor ACP Sanjay 
Kumar (SHO/ Cyber Police Station Shahdara Dist., Delhi) & respected faculty members. Dr 
Kavita Arora welcomed the audience & Dr Mukta Rohatgi spoke a few words of 
appreciation. Afterwards, Mr. Sanjay Kumar discussed cybercrimes, providing the audience 
with the essential background knowledge. He emphasized the value of exercising caution 
when using online banking, social networking, and other applications for making payments 
online. He stated that human greed & lack of confidence is the primary cause of most 
cybercrime incidents and that the Russian proverb "Trust, but verify" is the key to solve the 
problem. The speaker also discussed how people fall in the trap of cyber fraud. He shared 
several online fraud cases such as Credit Card Fraud, KYC update fraud, BSES electricity bill 
fraud, etc. He stated that Luring plays a major role in cyber frauds. Always ask yourself a 
question: “Why only I got selected?” before believing in any online message or call. 

The seminar ended on a positive note and was a successful one with the constant support of 
our respected Principal Sir, Prof. Rabi Narayan Kar. The vote of thanks was proposed by Dr. 
Vinod Kumar Nehra. He was thankful for the valuable inputs delivered by the speaker and 
was appreciative of the commendable efforts taken by the Convener, Dr. Kavita Arora and 
the whole organizing team for initiating such a knowledgeable and informative session for 
the students. The students’ participation was very active and enthusiastic throughout the 
session. The students clarified their doubts related to the topic at the end of the session.  



This session was special in itself as the discussion was accompanied by relevant examples 
and amazing video demonstrations. The entire session was very interactive and raised 
awareness among the students. The speaker of the event expressed his gratitude towards all 
attendees.  
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